Are you missing out? Update your email with NW PARC!
Are you wondering why you never got any email notifications about the Joint Annual Meeting last year? Has NW PARC dropped entirely off your electronic radar?
It may be because we don’t have your current email address.
Have you:
· Retired or started a new business?
· Changed jobs or internet providers?
· Graduated, or gone on to graduate school at a different university?
· Had a change in email routing at your agency or employer in the last few years?
· Changed your email address for personal reasons, or to dodge spam?
If you answered “yes” to any of these, we don’t have the right email address for you. 
It’s time for the Great Update.
If any of the above apply to you, contact us at membership.northwestparc@gmail.com to send us your current email address and any other changes you would like us to make to your membership contact info (change of name, last or first; change of affiliation or address [optional]).
A particular shout out to all USDA Forest Service employees: when the domain name for FS email switched from “fs.fed.us” to “usda.gov”, they forwarded mail for a while. This cut off around January 2023, so you automatically hit the bounce list. Either send us your new FS (usda.gov) email, or a different personal email that’s more likely to be stable (particularly if retirement is close on your horizon). 
BLM, USGS, State of Washington, and City of Portland also look like they’ve had some kind of change in email routing, based on the number of bounces from those addresses.
If you want to stay in touch and stay involved, please help us out by updating your email and contact info.




